
 

 

 

 

 

September 24, 2025  

1. HeyColts! School spirit week  is up- let’s start the first one of the year strong! 
Today is Tote Bag and Labubu Day. Tomorrow is dress like a teacher and Friday 
is Clubs’ Day and tacky tourist day. Student Council is excited to see everyone 
dress up! Follow us @stucorhs on Instagram for more information!  

2. For all Grade10,11, and12 students: The BC post-secondary school fair is 
happening today, September 24, from 5pm to 6:30pm in the multipurpose room! 
Come by to learn more about the different colleges and universities!  

3. Attention to all International RIE students, there will be a mandatory meeting 
Tomorrow, September 25, at the library.  All RIE students are expected to attend 
the meeting.  

4. The Colts Card is an initiative we introduced to Richmond High last school year, 
and we are glad to announce that we are ready to re-launch this project again 
this year. 
So, if a student has performed an act of kindness, any staff member can fill out 
one of our Colts Cards with that student’s name to submit to a draw. 
Starting in October, students’ names will be drawn, and those students will be 
rewarded with a free cafeteria lunch. 
Remember, the idea of the Colts Card is not to buy kindness, but to highlight the 
care that each of us already exhibit.  
The drop-off box for cards will be located in the front office.  

  Thank you, Colts, for all your efforts of being kind, caring and respectful.  
  

 


